From: cityclerk
Subject: Liquor Store on Queensway

From: iola cave <i*REDACTED*>

Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2022 1:42 PM

To: cityclerk <cityclerk@ princegeorge.ca>; Mayor <MAYOR@princegeorge.ca>
Subject: Fwd: Liquor Store on Queensway

RE: Liquor Licence Application No LL100178

We DO NOT need a liquor store at 1933 Queensway. This backs on to residential housing. The neighborhood
has enough problems, with people wandering our alleys looking for anything they can steal, starting fires and
the garbage !! Needles, condoms, face masks, clothes (yes, even clothes), fast food wrappers, broken glass.

There's the First Litre on Strathcona and Shooters on 12th Ave. Ask them the problems they have. We don't
need to be surrounded by Liquor Stores.

THIS IS NOT A GOOD IDEA !!!

Our neighborhood does not deserve to be treated this way.
With deep concern,

Iola Cave

Long-Time Area Resident
1804 Maple Street



